Debra Thompson

From: Jackie <phantaseize@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 7:56 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Landless

I'am sending this letter in support of the Landless issue. It's a travesty that so many were left out of the original
agreement. As a former Petersburg resident and a member of the Landless Natives of Petershurg, | hope that the
assembly will also voice their support for the citizens who have lived here for thousands of years before the formation of
Petersburg as a city. Thank you for hearing me. Gunal cheesh. Jackelyn Bell Jackson

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




